
SERP Training and Promotion Survey 
 

The Saskatchewan Electronic Resources Partnership (SERP) is a province-wide program in which partner 
libraries pool funds to purchase access to digital resources: magazines, journals, newspapers, reference 
books, and other information resources.  
 
SERP has heard, through focus groups and other conversations with multiple library sectors, that 
training and promotion are desired. The SERP Planning and Development Committee (PDC) committed 
to survey all program partners about training and promotion needs. This short 5-minute survey to 
collect feedback in a focused way will help us aggregate feedback from SERP partners across all sectors.  
 
The PDC will use the information collected in the survey to investigate training and promotion solutions 
that make sense for SERP. This is the first step, to gather information about potential future actions. The 
PDC may share the findings with others, but all responses will be anonymized and aggregated so no 
individual person or agency can be identified. 
 
The survey is open to any staff working in a SERP partner library. Not sure if your library is a SERP 
partner? Check this list and find out. 
 
Take the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.ca/r/SERP2022 
 
The survey will remain open until November 25, 2022. If you have any questions or concerns about this 
survey, please contact Regan Gunningham (regan.gunningham@gov.sk.ca) 
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